
 

November 4, 2019 

  

 

City of St. Paul 

310 City Hall 

15 West Kellogg Blvd. 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Attn: Legislative Hearing Officer 

RE: Proposed new Auto Repair Garage 290 Larch St. 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

In regard to the proposed new Auto Repair Garage on 290 Larch St., I have concerns/issues 

about street parking.  Although there is wording to the effect of no parking of all types on public 

streets by the business, there has been issues in the past with other similar businesses with 

vehicles, trailers & other equipment parked along Larch Street to Galtier Street.  Thru-traffic, 

including emergency vehicles, has been impeded with vehicles parked in these areas and our 

yard has even been used as a thoroughfare due to the obstructions.  I have tried to get these 

matters resolved over the years but to no avail.  I am just hoping my thought & concerns will go 

on record as to eliminate problems in the future. 

 

I feel a site visit with a company representative or myself would be beneficial to all parties.  

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Frascone 

Alloy Welding & Mfg., Inc. 

274 Atwater Street 

St. Paul, MN 55117 

651-487-5055 


